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After Duane Sorenson’s last dive, most everyone went to the very nice 
memorial event.  Few went home, some skydived, arriving later, & some just 
skydived.  But most went to this extremely comforting memorial that Bill & 
Charloa went to a great deal of effort to organize it in their home. They 
invited everyone over to end the dive with a nice afternoon being able to 
comfortably chat together and mourn together, about our friend.  It was 
obvious they put a lot of work into it.  Mr. Burker was quite touched, when 
Bob gave him his ash covered visor.  There were tapes, great food & drink. 
Comfortable surroundings to hear of the many great things Duane has done.  
Charloa & Ken loved Duane, and did a fantastic job of putting this together.  
Susan will happy to hear how well the day ended.  Thank you to the Burker's.  
 
Donations can be made in Memory of Duane Sorenson to: 
          FurEver Friends Animal Rescue Network and Sanctuary  
          722 Bat Cave Road  
          Old Fort, NC 28762  
          Phone: 828-670-6723   
          fureverfriends@att.net       http://www.petfinder.com/shelters/NC271.html 
 
Theresa is checking details on Zaire’s for the Holiday Party in January or 
February.  Thank you. 
 

Calendar:  
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, September 20th 
Meeting: Sat, October 10th, at Silver’s.  Arrive @ 5, meeting @ ½ past. Eats 
at 6.   
Lodi Jump Day: Sunday, Oct. 11th. 
Holiday Party: January or February. 
 


